
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CHANGE OF USE 

861 BURT ROAD, WOODANILING  

 
 

 
The owner of the above mentioned property has lodged a planning application proposing a 
change of use. 
 
The proposal is to change the land use from “Commercial to Residential”. 
 
Prior to determining this application, the Shire would like to provide the general public and 
neighbouring properties the oppurtunity to comment on the proposal. Information on the 
application can be viewed at the Shire of Woodanilling office during opening hours. 
 
Should you wish to make a submission on the proposal, your comments (in writing) will need to 
be lodged with Council within 21 days by 8th July 2025. 
 
Please note, if no comments are received by the closure date, we will assume that you have 
no comment you wish to make, and the application will be assessed and determined on its 
merits and without any further consultation. 
 
Should you have any quieres relating to the proposed application, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Shire on (08) 9823 1506. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Anika Serer  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 

 
 


